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20 July 1971 
The VVAWʼs Executive Committee stated in their meeting that the terms "Vietcong" and "North Vietnamese" were not to be used in 
VVAW press releases and communications. Instead, "PRG (Provisional Revolutionary Government)" and "DRV (Democratic Republic of 
Vietnam),” "are to be used by us to reflect our acceptance of their designations." And the VVAW's unremitting insistence that American 
forces were mass-murdering Vietnamese civilians perfectly echoed the primary propaganda theme put forth by the Vietnamese 
communists, their international communist allies, and their Soviet sponsors. 
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